
From:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To:  Banks, Danny <DannyBanks@fdle.state.fl.us> 

Subject:  RE: [Fwd: Jail death(s)] 
Date:  Fri, 23 Sep 2011 12:40:37 -0400 

Mr. Banks:

While the Volusia County Sheriff Department (VCSO) did investigate 
the
death of Tracey Veira – we believe that Investigator Campanella 
failed
to follow up on his initial documented suspicions that Ms. Veria 
state
of decomp was not consistent with the correctional officers 
documented
observations of her.

As you are aware – Inmate Veira was on a special medical watch.

We suspect that the VCSO's investigation was improperly influenced by 
a
(family) conflict of interest between the VCSO and the Volusia County
legal department.

We also hold the opinion that the falsification of official records 
is
not simply “inaccurate reporting and dereliction of duty” as 
indicated
in your response.

Rather they are violations of FLORIDA law, requiring the attention of
the Florida Department of Law Enforcement and not the FBI. That these
violation of Florida Law “implicates members of the corrections
department  in the intentional commission of acts which” facilitated 
the
death of Inmate Veira.

We ask FDLE to investigate these matters as it did in the following
similar circumstances:

http://www.fdle.state.fl.us/Content/News/March-2010/Former-
Caseworker-Charged-with-Falsifying-Child-Pr.aspx
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http://www.fdle.state.fl.us/Content/News/FDLE-Charges-Three-State-
Corrections-Officers.aspx

We would hope that FDLE will not handle the Volusia County matter in
similar fashion as it did in the in-custody death of Martin Anderson:

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Martin_Anderson_death_controversy

If you wish us to forward this or further information to RAC Massey –
then please provide his contact information.

We invite FDLE to re-visit our recently updated web page on the Veira
matter - that further explains our concerns – (updated last on 
September
23, 2011)

http://volusiaexposed.com/corrections/veiradeath.html

Thank You

VolusiaExposed.Com
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